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October 28, 19r6 

Dear Rabbi TQnenbaum: 

Rabbi and Mrs. Myron Fenster will be honored at Shelter Rock Jewish 
Center on Sunday, January 9th at 7 P.M . on their tenth anniversary 
with the Synagogue . 

Could you be the Guest Speaker for the evening and speak on a Seminary 
topiC? I know your participation will please Rabbi Fenster greatly. 
This win be a first time fUnd raising effort for the Seminary (except 
for N.E . P . ) 

We will be unable to pay a fee for this engagement. Please advise me 
if you are able to accept this date. 

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum 
The AmeriCBn Jewish COOIl!littee 
165 East 56th street 
New York, N.Y. 10022 
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Sincerely, 

Philip Greenbaum 




